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	                                                                 Nursery


	This week we have had lots of fun reading the story of The Hungry Caterpillar. The children have been talking about the lifecycle of a caterpillar and all the changes it goes through, from egg to butterfly. We have made butterfly and caterpillar paintings ready for our new display, using different methods to create them. We have also been learning about symmetry and patterns whilst making our pictures.  We hope that all of you who have been celebrating Eid had a lovely time.

	                                                                    Reception


	
	Reception really enjoyed learning about technology last week. They learnt about how different appliances carry out a job, how they work and how to keep safe around electrical equipment. They sorted pictures into technology and non-technology. All the children enjoyed talking about how they use technology at home.  This week we have introduced 3D shapes. The children have been busy learning the names of these shapes and talking about their properties.  They have also listened to the story of Jack and the Beanstalk and enjoyed planting a pea seed in Outdoor Education.



	                                                                 Year 1
This week children have been observing their bean seeds to write a set of instructions for planting a seed. Children have remembered key steps using imperative verbs and time adverbials. This week in Numeracy, children have been using their place value knowledge to subtract using cubes and written methods. In Science, children continue to learn all about plants and how plants grow healthy. Children continue to practice and apply their phonic sounds on a daily basis. Well done Year 1, you are working really hard so keep up the good work!

	
	

	                                                                      Year 2


	
	In Literacy, the children have been learning about and writing their non-chronological report based on a superhero.  In Numeracy, we have been using arrays to solve division problems. In the afternoons, the children have started their new topics in IPC and Science. In IPC, we have started our new topic about Space and the children have been busy researching facts using fact files, iPads and non-fiction books. In Science, our new topic is Plants and the children have been thinking about what they would like to find out about Plants over the next few weeks. Just a quick reminder that P.E is now on a Thursday and children must come in wearing their P.E kit with their school jumper or cardigan on this day.



	
	

	
	

	
	



	                                                                                                 Year 3
We have had a very busy week in Year 3. In Literacy we have started our new topic where we are learning to write diary entries. We are focusing on writing in the first person and changing the verbs so they are in the correct tense. In Numeracy we are learning to recognise different properties of shapes including perpendicular, vertical and horizontal lines. In the afternoon we have been creating muscles and learning how they often work in pairs by contracting and relaxing. Well done Year 3, you have had a fantastic week!

 



	
	

	        
	

	
	

	                                                                                 Year 4
This week in Year 4, we are looking at brand new learning in maths: coordinates. This allows us to describe the position in a 2D space and we have many rules to remember: brackets, commas, x-axis first, y-axis second! We have also been looking at completing unfinished polygons using coordinates. In Literacy, we are using our skills from last week (similes, metaphors and personification) to create multiclause sentences that really capture the reader's imagination and make us want to read more. These have been both exciting and gruesome as we write about Grendel's eerie lair! In IPC, we have been looking at the important occasion that happened when and why the Anglo-Saxons converted to Christianity. We've learned about three important Saints, places and dates. It's all very busy here in Year 4. Keep it up. Remember, complete your Times Tables Rockstars challenge. The times tables check is soon and we would love it if everyone did really well. 



	                                                                      Year 5
This week in Year 5 in literacy the children have been writing their newspaper reports based on our current book: Percy Jackson and the Lightning Thief. The children have included: structured paragraphs, brackets, relative clauses and direct and reported speech. In maths, the children have been learning about coordinates, translation and reflection. In science, the children have started to explore our new topic: Animals including humans. In IPC, the children have been designing templates in preparation for when they will be making their Greek vases.  

	
	

	
	

	
	

	                                                                                 Year 6


	
	This week, the Year 6 children have been writing their WW2 biography based on a grandfather retelling the story of the D-Day battle to his grandchildren. They have also been recapping geometry skills in maths and exploring symmetry and reflection. In the afternoon, the children have learnt all about the wonderful VE Day celebrations that welcomed the soldiers home from war. Well done Year 6, keep up the good work!
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                     DORRINGTON DIARY - Dates for your Diary





      Friday 28th May        – The Academy closes for the Half Term at 


                                             the usual times


       Monday 7th June      – The Academy opens for all pupils


       Thursday 24th June  – Teacher Training Day


                                                             The Academy is closed to all pupils


       Friday 25th June       – Teacher Training Day


                                                            The Academy is closed to all pupils





Unicef Article: 28


ATTENDANCE & PUNCTUALITY FOR WEEK ENDING 07/05/2021


          This week the top classes for Attendance and Punctuality were as follows:
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                                                  PERSONAL DETAILS UPDATE  





It is important that you notify the office of any change to your child’s      personal details or your own, such as telephone number, address or medical needs.


Thank you.                    
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                                                   REMINDER  LATE CHARGES





For each child entering the late area, the parent will be charged an initial £5.  


For every subsequent 5 minutes thereafter, there will be a further £5 charge. For example, if a child in Key Stage 1 is in the late area at 3.30pm and is not collected until 4.00pm, this will incur a charge of £35. An invoice for the total amount will be sent to the child/children’s home address within 7 days.


                                               


                                                             DINNER MONEY





 Dinner money should be paid into school on Monday morning for the week to come.





It is important to notify the office if you wish to change your dinner choice,   giving one week’s notice, as dinners are ordered in advance into school and have to be paid for. 





Once a choice of dinners or sandwiches from home has been decided upon, then your child should keep daily to this decision. Failure to do so may result in some children not having the hot meal they have paid for. 


Thank you for your cooperation.





                                 


                                                           UNICEF AWARD





We are pleased to announce that we have received the Bronze Award for the UNICEF Rights Respecting Schools Award (RRSA). As duty bearers we are fully committed to delivering the UNICEF Rights of the Child. Look out for the logo on all of our correspondence. 


 


                                                                    �


 PARKING


 Please park responsibly and think of others. 





                     “Together we are stronger”





“Together we are stronger"








